
Chapter 3 - Vision of the Future

With the participation of the management team, a 
long-term Strategic Plan for the Office is currently 
being developed to reflect these ideals. The plan will 
provide well-framed strategies that will help the 
Office respond more readily to the challenges of the 
future.

The Passport Office Examiner Training (POET) 
Committee has recommended increased examiner 
training to promote consistent, effective and 
efficient examination of passports. Training is 
particularly important in the long run to ensure that 
professional personnel will be able to carry out the 
Passport Office’s plans for the future.
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